On September 18, 2005, Mr. Lynch requested the following information regarding agenda item CLS1 -Approval of ARAMARK Final Expenditures: 
Question:  No minutes and this item is 3 months old.  Why?

Response:  We did not receive the final expenditures from ARAMARK until July and it was too late to put the item on the August Board Agenda.  The original bill received from ARAMARK in June was not accurate; therefore, we requested a revised statement which we did not receive until July.  
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